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P.O. Box 1360 Cambridge Bay, NU  X0B 0C0          Phone:  (867) 983-4600     Fax:  (867) 983-2594 

 

NIRB File No.: 06EN008 

February 21, 2006 

 
Mr. John Nicholson 

Startfield Resources Inc. 

420-625 Howe Street 
Vancouver B.C. 

V6C 2T6 

 

Via email: john_nicholson@telus.net 
 

Re: Receipt of Deficient Information for Ferguson Lake Camp Project Proposal 

 
Dear Mr. Nicholson: 

 

The Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) acknowledges receipt of additional information related to the 

above-cited Project Proposal from Starfield Resources Inc. (Starfield) on February 20, 2006. All 
documents received and pertaining to this Project Proposal can be obtained from NIRB’s ftp site at 

http://ftp.nunavut.ca/nirb/NIRB_ACTIVE_SCREENINGS/06EN008-Starfield%20Resources%20Inc/ 

including: 
 

 NPC Conformity Determination 

 Project Description for Starfield, Ferguson Lake Camp (English and Inuktitut) 
 Starfield Ferguson Lake Project Abandonment and Restoration Plan 

 Starfield Ferguson Lake Spill Contingency Plan 

 Map of Ferguson Lake proposed and existing camp sites 

 Map of Ferguson Lake camp layout 
 Kivalliq Inuit Association Land Access Application 

 Nunavut Water Board Application for remote camp/exploration 

 Nunavut Water Board Water License Application 
 Nunavut Water Board Letter of Clarification 

 NIRB Part 1 Application in English 

 NIRB Part 2 Project Specific Application 
 Vegetation Photos 

 2001 and 2002 Wildlife Baseline Study 

 Preliminary Baseline Aquatic report 

 
NIRB has determined that its information requirements have been sufficiently addresses to resume the 

environmental screening process in accordance with Article 12, Part 4 of the Nunavut Land Claims 

Agreement (NLCA). This said, NIRB reserves the right to request additional information at any time 
during the process.  NIRB will copy Starfield on screening process related correspondence and upload 

related documents to its ftp site noted above for Public access. 

 

By way of copy of this letter, and the enclosed comment form, to the distribution list including 
municipalities and groups most affected by Starfield’s Project Proposal, we invite interested persons to 

comment directly to the NIRB by March 14, 2006 
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If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact NIRB’s Technical Advisor, Karlette Tunaley at 
867-983-4605 or ktunaley@nirb.nunavut.ca 

 

Sincerely, 

 
(original signed by:) 

 

Karlette Tunaley 
Nunavut Impact Review Board, Technical Advisor 
 

Cc Honourable Jim Prentice, Minister of Indian and Northern Affairs Canada 

 Lujis Manzo, Kivalliq Inuit Association 

Latisha Heilman, Rescan Engineers and Scientists 

Distribution List 

 

Attachments: 
 Comment Form 


